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Hello! 

My name is Karyn O'Bryant, and I am a professional voice actor based in the 

Portland, OR, area.  

As a local working artist who does voiceover for film, television, video games, and 

virtual reality, I am the direct beneficiary of increases in Oregon media production, 

and its funding. Portland's RebeLoop loop group (of which I'm a longtime member), 

does vocal post-production work with Oregon's finest media producers. We're 

knocking the socks off the looping capabilities of the Los Angeles-based groups - and 

we're so proud of that. The increase in media production through sources like the 

OPIF creates an increase in work opportunities for myself and for RebeLoop -- and 

through our contribution, is a vital part of the overall excellence of Oregon-produced 

media.  

Thanks for supporting the OPIF, and for increasing funding for this important 

resource. 

Sincerely, 

Karyn O'Bryant 


